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Principal’s Corner 
 

This is the week we celebrate our C & D Track Teachers and staff. 
It’s also the week we celebrate our Paraeducators. To quote one of 
our McGarvey teachers, “You can’t say ‘thank you’ often enough.” 
So join us in highlighting our C & D Track teachers and all our 
Paraeducators this week with acts of kindness to let them know 
how much they are appreciated.      Dr. Mitchell 

Safe Griffins! 
 

Responsible Griffins 
S.O.A.R.!  

We are Safe, Open-Minded, 
Accountable, and Resilient!  

 

This week, these students 
were recognized students by 
their teachers. Congrats!  
 

Kindergarten/TK 
Hope 
Isaiah 
Ruben 

Gigi 
Logan 

 
 

1st Grade 
Hazal 
Bella 

Lincoln 
Lia 

 
 

2nd Grade 
Hailey 
Everlie 
Samira 

 
 

3rd Grade 
Sophiya 

Julian 
Clara 

 
 

4th Grade 
CJ 

Oscar 
Jacob 

 
 

5th  Grade 
Evan 

Audric 
 
  

6th Grade 
Aarav 
Kyle 

Arthur 
 

Wed. March 28 
DINE OUT DAY (all day!)  
@ Panda Express 

Any Panda 
Express 

Location! 
Online orders 

only. Use 
code 926472. 

Griffin Gala 
Once a month on 
track-change weeks, 
we acknowledge 
students who go 
above and beyond - 
students who have 
S.O.A.R.ed high with 
all four of our Griffin 
traits. This time, we 
made ‘Welcome 
Back’ sidewalk art for 
A Track! 
 
 Kindergarten/TK 

Isaiah 
Ruben 

Maverick 
 
 

1st Grade 
Rachel 

Evie 
Anna 

 

 
2nd Grade 

Isaac 
 

 
3rd Grade 

Owen 
Jayden 

 

 
4th Grade 

Juliana 
Ethan 

Camila 
 

 
5th  Grade 

Edmond 
Paige 

Wesley 
 

 
6th Grade 

Aarav 
Illithya 
Ethan 

BEE ON 
TIME FOR 
SCHOOL 

We’ve had a lot of 
tardy students 
lately. Remember, 
students are 
expected to be in 
their seats & ready 
to learn by 9:05!  

Now accepting new 
enrollments for this 

school year in 
Grades 1-6! 

Use the QR Code & 
fill out the info 

sheet. 

Then wait for a 
confirmation email. 

Snacks are 
provided. 

Students must be 
picked up by 5:30 

by a designated 
adult (18+) with 

valid ID. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSedlLfVtU8I6Q7x_hMa_B_dhuCvo19yXdkz7m6-yRp55uA4Aw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc35A0xqeBFLP5OwQogFtqyFLk-8-xDZNghdkRgJe4I8Djyow/viewform


Reminder about Cell 
Phones & Smart 

Watches 
We are continuing to have violations 
of our cell phone and smart watch 
rules.  
 
While students are allowed to have 
‘mobile communication devices’ on 
campus, student cell phones and 
smart watches must be turned off 
and put away at all times while on 
campus. Devices may be used when 
students are off-campus—that 
means OUTSIDE the gate.  
 
To protect our learning 
environment, devices in-
use on campus will be 
collected by an 
administrator and kept in 
the school office for a 
parent to pick up.  

Important Dates 
 

March 
24-28 - Paraeducator 

Appreciation Week! 
24 & 25 - Spring Family Picnic 
28 - Dine Out Day @ Panda 

Express 
28 - 3:35 Talent Show Info Mtg 

(outdoor stage) 
28 - C & D Track Teacher 

Appreciation 
April 
3 - 3:00 Talent Show Practice 
3 - 3:30 Volleyball Game 
4 - Fun Run Kick Off (Tracks A & 

D) 
4 - 4:00 Volleyball Game vs 

Markoffer 
7 - Earthquake Drill 
9 - PFO Meeting (Zoom) 
10 - 3:45 Volleyball Game 
10 - OPEN HOUSE (A & D) 
11 - Deadline to Register for the 

Talent Show 
15 - Spring Pictures (C & D) 
15-16 - 5th Grade Science 

Camp (C & D) 
15 - 4:00 Talent Show Practice 
16 - 4:00 Volleyball Game @ 

CRES 
23 (Wed) - Track Change Day 

Minimum Day (C goes off) 
23 - Griffin Gala and Griffin 

Store 
25 - Fun Run (Tracks A & D) 

VOLLEYBALL 

We had a great scrimmage 
against Sunrise on Friday 
afternoon and WON!  

Practice this week is TBD. 

Construction Update 
 

We are getting SO close to opening 
the new Kinder 
playground! The staff 
had a fun time playing 
on the equipment. 
Look for pics! 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdQKpQNhHuFS7gkVSnjinMpjd8Q8G6zUpcErJ6zTDXJDaz_yw/viewform


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc35A0xqeBFLP5OwQogFtqyFLk-8-xDZNghdkRgJe4I8Djyow/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc35A0xqeBFLP5OwQogFtqyFLk-8-xDZNghdkRgJe4I8Djyow/viewform


Thursday, March 27 



Message from the 
Superintendent 

Dear EGUSD Families, Students and Staff, 
 
As a diverse school district, Elk Grove Unified is 
committed to the safety, well-being, and education of all 
our students, families, and staff members. Our School 
Board has adopted Board policy (BP/AR 5145.13) that 
protects access to student information or to students on 
school grounds. We recognize the increased anxiety 
surrounding recent executive orders related to 
immigration and understand the challenges and 
uncertainties many of our students, families, and staff 
members are facing. For many in our community, the 
weight of these uncertainties can be overwhelming. 
 
We are actively monitoring these changes and want to 
reaffirm our unwavering commitment to making our 
campuses safe and welcoming places where all 
students, families, and staff feel a sense of belonging 
regardless of immigration status or national origin.  
 
In addition to Board policy (BP/AR 5145.13) in place, 
which outlines how we respond to immigration 
enforcement, federal and state laws protect student 
education records and personal information. Please 
know that our district does not collect immigration or 
citizenship data. There are also many state and county 
resources available to our community, and we 
encourage you to access them. For our community’s 
benefit, here is a link to some of these resources on our 
EGUSD website. We will continue to update this page 
regularly to reflect the latest information.  
 
As we move forward, it is important that we continue to 
support our students, their families, and each other. Our 
partnership with parents and the broader community is 
essential in creating learning environments where all 
students learn and are empowered to succeed. Thank 
you for all you do to help ensure our schools are safe 
and welcoming places where every single student is 
seen, heard and valued. 
 
Sincerely, 
Your EGUSD Leadership Team 

https://www.egusd.net/StudentsFamilies/ResourcesSupports/Immigration-Protection/
https://www.egusd.net/StudentsFamilies/ResourcesSupports/Immigration-Protection/
https://www.egusd.net/StudentsFamilies/ResourcesSupports/Immigration-Protection/
https://www.egusd.net/StudentsFamilies/ResourcesSupports/Immigration-Protection/

